
02 February 2023 

Dear Teachers and Parents & Boys of Class 9 and 10, 

As you are aware Sports practices are going on in full swing. Children are 

excited and enjoying these physical activities. Along with these, they also need 

to balance their work and play. I know they reach home tired and late. But 

believe me, play is so essential.  

I realize that children find it difficult to manage time and at the end of the day, 

they are exhausted. Teachers are also facing the same problems. Therefore, I 

have decided to defer the Saturday classes to after the Sports. So, parents 

please take note that there will NOT be any Saturday classes till further notice. 

Let our children enjoy the Sports and have fun. 

God bless each one. 

Yours sincerely, 

Br. Solomon  

My number: 9089416619 and principaleds@gmail.com 

 


